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Street naming – Development at Broadford, Skye 
 
Report by Head of Policy and Reform  
 
Summary 
 
The Committee is asked to determine the name for a new development of 11 flats 
and 1 retail unit in Broadford, Skye as Strath House. 
 

1. Background 
 

1.1  
 The Council’s Corporate Address Gazetteer (CAG) Team within the 

Development & Infrastructure Service was asked to create an address by the 
developers for an 11 Flat and 1 retail unit development in Broadford, Skye.  

No suggestions were put forward by the developers. 
 

2. Consultations 
 

2.1 
A request was sent to the Ward Manager to consult with the Broadford & 
Strath Community Council and Local Members. 
 

2.2 Broadford & Strath Community Council discussed the naming of the 
development at their meeting held on 17th February and have proposed the 
name Strath House.  
 

3. Delegation to Area Committee 
 

3.1 As per the scheme of Delegation the final decision on Street and Building 
Naming is delegated to the Local/City Committees.  

 
 
 
4. 

 
 
 
Implications 
 

4.1 There are no Resource, Legal, Equalities, Climate Change/Carbon Clever or 
Risk implications arising from this report. Once approved, the name will be 
forwarded to the senior translation officer for Gaelic translation and both 
names incorporated in the signage. 
 
 

  



 
Recommendation 
 
The Area Committee is invited to consider the naming of the development in 
Broadford as proposed by Broadford & Strath Community Council as follows:  
 
Strath House 
 
 
Designation:    Carron McDiarmid, Head of Policy and Reform 
 
Date:     18 February 2016 
 
Author:    Willie MacKinnon, Ward Manager, Eilean a’ Cheὸ 
 


